
Procurement Services   2233 Deerfield Drive      Fort Mill, SC  29715 

NOTIFICATION OF 

AWARD July 6, 2022

Due to an issue on bid amount from highest bidder, Fort Mill School District has re-
issued the award a contract for:  Sale Of Technology Surplus  to second highest 
bidder

Solicitation #21-023
Opening Date:  June 23 2022

AWARD TO: Motor City (Bid Tabulation attached)

We sincerely thank you for your time and effort in submitting your proposals, as we work to serve the 

students of Fort Mill School District. 

7/6/22 
_____________________________________________________ 

 Karen Taylor     Date 

        Procurement Specialist  






